Y Pwyllgor lechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol Health and Social Care Committee

Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru National Assembly for Wales



Chris MartinChair, Hywel Dda Health Board

18 December 2013

Dear Chris,

Thank you for your letter of 5 December providing an update on your discussions with the Minister for Health and Social Services regarding the work of Hywel Dda Health Board. The Committee discussed your correspondence at its meeting on 5 December.

You refer to a number of actions that you will be undertaking in light of the issues raised with you by the Minister and Assembly Members. The Committee is keen to receive regular updates on the planned work outlined in your letter to re-assure Members that necessary action is being taken to address recent concerns about the provision of services in the health board area. Furthermore, the Committee would welcome copies of any reports and / or findings that may arise from the internal reviews that you are commissioning.

Yours sincerely,

David Rees AM

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee Cadeirydd y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol

David F. Kees.